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 Principal’s Message 

Please remember to 

phone the school 

office before 8:30 

a.m. whenever your 

child is absent. 

Please mention your 

child’s name, grade 

and the reason of 

his/her absence. 

(604) 599-6608 

 

 

 

 

If you have a 

change of  

address and 

phone number 

please inform 

the secretary. 

Asalaam Alaikum Dear Parents,  

  

I hope and pray that we are all in a rising state of Iman. We have 

started the new year with some apprehension due to the rise of 

Covid cases. Surrey Muslim School is taking all the necessary 

measures as per the Ministry guidelines to cope with the situation. I 

will be sending frequent reminders and emails updating all of you 

on the Covid related issues at Surrey Muslim School. I need all par-

ents to be very diligent in keeping up with the communication from 

the school. The situation may change radically from week to week.   

  

I must stress that the best way to avoid a school closure is to keep 

your children home if they show any signs of being sick. Ideally, it 

would be best to keep them home until the symptoms have com-

pletely gone. This is the best way for our school community to avoid 

school closures. I also cannot insist but recommend that you inform 

the school when any family members test positive. This will help us 

make better decisions and prevent further spread in our school.  

  

Finally, I ask all of you to make dua to Allah for His protection, and 

we ask Allah to make it easy for the entire community.  
 

 

Mohammed Hussain 
Principal - Surrey Muslim School  
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We are using MyEducation BC (MyEdBC) PARENT PORTAL which provides parents 
a new way to access their child's school information directly online.  With this portal 
account, you will be able to view attendance, term grades, and other information 
about your child(ren).  The MyEducationBC application is a secure portal used in most 
school districts in the province of BC. 

On February 6th, new parents received an email with their login ID and temporary 
password to access their account at https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/
logon.do (link is external)(link is external). 

Each parent/guardian has their own separate account.  You will need to log into the 
account in order to update your password and gain access to the portal.  Please follow 
the instructions outlined in the email to login to your account: 

     1.   Visit https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do (link is external)
(link is external). 
     2.   Make sure popups are enabled for your browser. 
     3.   Your user name will be: _________. 
     4.   Your temporary password will be: __________. 
     NOTE:  Both user name and password are case sensitive. 
     5.   Enter your user name and password then click “Log On” to access the sys-
tem.  You will be prompted to change your password,  
           and fill out some information so that in the future you can click “I forgot my 
password” to receive a new password. 

See the attached detailed User Instructions document for information on password re-
set and recovery, and navigation of the portal. 

Account Problems? 
Please contact the school by sending an email to hbachir@bcmaschools.ca.  In the 
subject line, please put Parent Portal, and in the message include the following:  Login 
ID, Parent/Guardian Name, Child's Name and Pupil #, a brief description of your ac-
count issue. 

Troubleshooting account issues may take up to 1 week to resolve. 

Please Note: the school will not provide parent portal details or passwords to 

students. 

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
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Every year students need to be re-registered for the next academic year. 
Re-registration will start on Monday, January 24, 2022 and end on  
Friday, February 4, 2022.  
 
 

 

Due to COVID-19, the Parent / Teacher Interviews will be conducted online. 

Islamic Teachers Interviews: Thursday, January 27, 2022 

Academic Teachers Interviews: Friday, January 28, 2022 (School Closed) 

 

 
With the arrival of January, we are guaranteed to see wet, windy, west coast 
weather. Outdoor play continues to be vitally important to our overall health 
and has been shown to provide a huge number of benefits including im-
proved  
executive function, stress reduction, and improved sleep (and what parent 
doesn’t like that!).  
It is so important that students are dressed appropriately for these conditions. 
We would appreciate your support in ensuring that your child arrives at 
school with warm, water resistant/waterproof clothing: a jacket/poncho 
(preferably with a hood) and closed shoes (rain boots, if possible). Unless it 
is raining heavily, our students do go out for recess, exercise activities, or 

neighbourhood walks. Some field trips also involve students being outdoors, even when the 
weather is wet. Proper clothing will help keep your child warm and dry throughout the day.  
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COVID-19 Daily Self  Form is   
MANDATORY and must be filled  
DAILY for each student before they  
arrived at school . 
Note: We recommend  filling 
it on the SMS App. If there 
any technical difficulties, 
please use paper format and 
inform the school. 

Please make sure to check 

your child for any symptoms 

before sending 

them to school. 

If parents need to pick up their child for 
an appointment, please call the office 
ahead of time and pick up your child  
BEFORE 2:30 pm. 
 
Please note: We are not permit-
ted to release a child to some-
one other than the parent or 
guardian without permission. 

Your child is officially late 

at 8:25 am and must come 

to the office for Late 

Slip. 

Please call the office by 
2:30 p.m. the latest   
whenever your child is not 
taking the bus in 
the afternoon.  

Regular student attendance  is vital to help  

children achieve and get the best possible start 

in life. Children who frequently 

miss school often fall behind. There is a strong 

link between good school attendance and 

achieving good results. Please make sure you 

drop off and pick up your child on time. 
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Safety and security are important at our school. Our “Safe Welcome” program involves cameras in-
stalled, and door visitors buzz.  

At this time, parents/guardians and visitors must not enter the school unless otherwise authorized by the admin-
istration. 

Communication should occur via the phone, virtual meeting or email. If access is required, it must be by pre-
approval from administration and by appointment only between 9:30 am and 2:00 pm. 

Please remember to inform the school  

office if you have a change of address, 

phone number or other documents, 

please send an email to: 

sms@bcmaschools.ca 

 

The school is not responsible for students 

left on school premises before 8:00 am or 

after 3:45 pm. For safety and security  

reasons, please ensure you pick up your 

child/children promptly. 

Parents are requested to send their children to 
school each day with nutritious food that provide 
health and energy that leads to increase academic 
performances.   
 
Foods which contain large amounts of sugar may 
affect behaviour adversely. Studies show that stu-
dents who have sufficient nutrition in their diets 
perform better at school.  Drinking water through-
out the day significantly enhances student perfor-
mance.  
 
Our School is NUT FREE SCHOOL. 
Please refrain from bringing food that 
contains nuts. 

Due to COVID-19, parents are 
NOT  permitted to bring lunch 
for their children during the 
school hours  
and siblings are NOT permitted 
to share food.  
Please send your child  
with their lunch kit  
and  water bottle.  
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 Huzaifa Kamal 
Hassan Benzerga 

Rayyan Hassoun Kamel Mansour 

 
Mohammad Ata Ullah Mohammad Fuad Mamoun Alabbar 

 
Alizay Yasir Bilal Patel Inayah Azad 

 
Aiza Kashif Alma Hamad Mysha Bhatti 

Ayaan Khan 

 
Ayesha Jidran Abdullah Sarwari Malaika Khan 

 
Zain Khan Muhammad Ghogawala Marwa Sideqe 
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Anis Benmesselem Hamnah Saqib Fatima Noor 

 Sham Rose Hovaizavi 
Saadia Mariam Miah 

Mohamad Mouaket Muhammad Ansari 

 Ferras-Sulayman Omar Zainab Ali Ali Ata Ullah  

 
Muhammad Patel Zunairah Zubayer Abdullah Ghogawala 

 
Maria Mouaket Kamel Mansour 

Rayyan Hassoun 
—— 

 
Aaminah El-Najjar Maryam Shahzad Aqsa Chaudhry 

 
Ameer Muradagha Eshan Rahman —— 

 
Yusra Ahmad Mohammad Ata Ullah  —— 

 
Adina Chaudhry Hafsa Khan  Umama Imran 

 
Hashim Alkhateeb Ahmed El-Najjar Bilal Patel 

 
Adam Mansour Ridwan Ansari 

Muhammad Ahmad 
MuhammadIbraheem Shahzad 

Ayoor Suleiman 

 
Sara Senhadji Aiza Kashif Alma Hamad 

 Muhammad Al-Khateeb 
Sarah Ahmad 

Mohammad Benian 
Malaikah Farooq 

Bilal Mohamed Afsar 
Ilhem Benzerga 

 Muhammad Ghogawala 
Aadilah Saeed 

Amir Miah 
Bayan Matar 

Marwah Sideqe 
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Modesty plays a vital role in character building. It restrains a man from behaving in an 
undesirable manner . It also acts as a shield against immoralities. It holds the key to piety. 

It is stated by Zaid bin Talha that the Holy Prophet (peace be upon him) said: 

“Every religion has a distinctive quality and the distinctive quality of Islam is modesty” 

The Hadith shows that in every faith, some particular aspects of moral behavior receives 
importance and an extraordinary emphasis is laid on it; in Islam modesty is of fundamen-
tal significance. 
 
Meaning of Modesty in Islam 
 

• Being aware of what is right and what is wrong and refraining from it due to 
fear or shame. 

• Being modest in front of a parent, would be to talk politely. 
• Being modest in front of a teacher would be to have respect while gaining 

knowledge. 
• Being modest on the street is to walk in an orderly manner with appropriate 

clothing. 
• Being modest in front of friends would be to refrain from mentioning family 

problems. 
• Being modest in general is to keep your dignity and respect others without 

anyone pointing fingers. 
• Being modest in front of Allah is to guard your brain and stomach from  
      Haram things. 

https://qurantutorsacademy.com/blog/islam-is-the-religion-of-all-prophets/
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 School  

Reopens 
4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 Report Cards 

Out 
“Published” 

22 

23 24  
Re-
Registration 

25 26 27 P/T Interview 

Core  
Assembly 

28 P/T Interview 

Academic  
School Closed 

29 

30 31 Activities in 

February: 
 

* Girls Hijab Day. 
* Quran Competition                   
* Writing Competition. 
* Science Fair 
* Anti-Bullying Day 

 

Stay Tuned! 
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Parents are the number one example for their children , so it will go a 

long way towards helping your children if you set the  

example. 

Here are some ways: 

 Be polite: Don’t barge into rooms. 

 Be honest: Admit your mistakes. 

 Be dependable: If you tell then you'll do something, do it. 

 Be fair: Don’t pass judgment before learning all the facts. 


